

Let's Learn Chinese 大家來學中文 Before-School Chinese Language Class Grades 6-8

Due to budget constraints, the Federal government is no longer providing funds for our before-school Chinese classes. However, the community and Confucius Chinese Language School (non-profit) understand the importance of this learning opportunity for grades 6-8 students. Also, part of the proceeds are donated to your child's school. We hope you will participate in this very worthwhile program.

Goals of the Program:

- The students will participate in daily lessons that teach speaking, reading and writing Chinese.
- The students will learn at least 150 high frequency Chinese words.
- The students will experience Chinese cultural activities.

Dates and Time of the Program:

September 9, 2024 to May 9, 2025 (30 weeks)

Monday to Friday 7:15 am - 7:55 am - 40 minutes before the start of school

Tuition:

\$26.66 per week (includes instructional materials, classroom supplies, and activities)

Payment: Tuition Payment per year: \$800.00

- Register before August 26, 2024
- Accept check or Credit Card: Online payment is divided into credit card and PayPal
- check payable to CCLS and mail the check to CCLS P.O. BOX 2136, WALNUT, CA 91788-2136
- There will be no refunds once the student is registered in the program and class begins.

Online Registration:

Please visit CCLS website to complete the registration www.ccls-cal.org

EACH CLASS IS LIMITED TO 25 STUDENTS.

The first 25 applications received will be enrolled in the class. For more information, please call (909) 594-5858

Please note: This class is not affiliated with the Walnut Valley Unified School District

C. C.L.S. IS A NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION #1851094